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To our stakeholders:

We acknowledge the key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact by preparing and
posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) annually.

Nevertheless, we regret to inform you that unavoidable delays were caused in submitting the COP due
to occurrence of some critical issues and internet interruption in our organization.

We would also like to express our gratitude for giving us the opportunity to make a request to extend our
deadline by 90 days from 12 July 2014.

We shall be most grateful if you could kindly accept our explanation and allow us to submit our COP
and to continue our participation in the UN Global Compact by October 10, 2014.

Our COP will comprise of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description
of practical action with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact and a measurement of
outcomes or expected outcomes.

Sincerely yours,

/
Christopher Aung (Mr.)
Chief Executive Officer

Dagon International Limited




